Members of the BILD York Chapter:

Through BILD’s continued efforts for additional service, the Town of Aurora has provided further updates
to their planning and building services amid the ever-changing developments around COVID-19.

Regarding Planning Services, Town staff will continue to process active applications and undertake pre-
consultation meetings. All staff continue to be accessible by email and phone, and are equipped to
undertake virtual meetings with applicants as necessary. For the month of April staff will not be accepting
major planning applications, at the time in which this changes, BILD will let members

know. Additionally, Council and General Committee meetings will commence by video conferencing on
April 14th.

As for Building Services, staff are still scheduling inspections and will still receive inspection requests but
not for interior renovations. The Town will be accepting smaller building permits digitally and will
continue to process zoning and plan reviews. For additional information on smaller digital building permit
applications, please email building@aurora.ca.

For ease of reference, BILD has prepared a table outlining the current services provided by the Region
and each of its nine local municipalities.

As a friendly reminder, BILD’s website contains the most recent updates to members including any
relevant provincial bulletins, the status and actions of any municipalities/regions as it pertains to your
operations and bulletins/notices from our partner organizations. BILD staff are monitoring the situation
closely and are making updates as new information comes along.

For guestions related to planning and engineering:
905-727-3123 ext 4226

planning@aurora.ca;

engineering@aurora.ca

For questions related to building:
905-727-3123 ext 4388
building@aurora.ca
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